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BROOMHAUGH C OF E FIRST SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER FRIDAY 23 DECEMBER 2022 

 

Dear Families, 
 

This week has been completely magical in school! The corridors have been filled with the sound of fun, laughter, 
singing and praise. 
 
All of the children loved their Christmas parties. We saw some amazing dance moves, played lots of games and 
ate a terrific amount of sweets. On Wednesday, we visited our friends at Corbridge First School to watch The 
Holly and the Ivy Christmas Roadshow. We were treated to a whole host of Christmas songs, including some 
beautiful ones from long ago, and learnt about the history of wassailing. All of the children were amazed by the 
clog dancing and we all jumped up to sing and dance together for the finale. 
 
The highlight of the week was our beautiful Nativity service at St. James’ Church. The Year 3 and 4 children read 
so clearly and the singing was superb! We all felt very lucky to be able to celebrate this special event together 
and have grown-ups with us for the first time since 2019. After their travels around Riding Mill, the Holy Family 
posada completed its journey and was brought back to the church for Christmas. We have all loved seeing the 
photos of the journey over the last 4 weeks. 
 
I would like to wish you all a happy and healthy Christmas. Thank you, so much, for your kindness and support 
this term. We will see you all for more fun, learning and adventures in 2023! 
 

S Hart & N Burton 

Executive Head Teacher 
Deputy Head Teacher 
 
Attendance this week: 
We are aiming for 97% across the whole school. 
 

1st & 2nd  3rd    

Year 3 & 4 
100% 

Year 1 
97.9% 

 

    

Date Event Notes 

December   

Friday 23 School Closes for Christmas 
Holidays at 1pm 

 

January 2023   

Tuesday 10 January School Re Opens  

February   

Friday 17 School closes for Half Term  

Monday 27 School Re-opens  
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PTA Christmas Hampers 

And the Winners are........ 

Red Hamper - Hutchison Family 

Green Hamper - Rudd Family 

Gold Hamper - Dale Pam C (No contact number) please ring 

school office. 

A Huge thank you to the PTA for organising this and thank 

you to all who contributed gifts and bought tickets - you 

helped raise an amazing £377. 
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